
 
NEW BRUNSWICK ENERGY AND UTILITIES BOARD  
 
P.O. Box 5001 
15 Market Square, Suite 1400 
Saint John, NB 
E2L 4Y9  

 
COMMISSION DE L’ ÉNERGIE ET DES SERVICES PUBLICS 

  
C. P. 5001 

15 Market Square, Bureau 1400 
Saint John, Nouveau-Brunswick 

E2L 4Y9 
 
Telephone:  (506) 658-2504 
Fax:  (506) 643-7300 
Email: general@pub.nb.ca 

 
PROVINCE OF NEW BRUNSWICK 

PROVINCE DU NOUVEAU-BRUNSWICK 

 
Téléphone (506) 658-2504 

Télécopieur (506) 643-7300 
Courr Elec: general@pub.nb.ca 

 
 
 

14 December 2007 
 

       
NOTICE 

 
 

Changes to Maximum Price Schedule – Christmas 2007 
 
 

The New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board sets maximum prices for 
petroleum products sold in New Brunswick as per the Petroleum Products Pricing 
Act (PPPA). In accordance with the Act and its attendant regulation (New 
Brunswick Regulation 2006-41) changes to maximum prices come into effect 
each Thursday, with wholesalers receiving notice of the changes the day prior. 
Under certain circumstances, the legislation prescribes changes to the schedule, 
circumstances which will occur over the Christmas/New Year holiday period. 
 
 
This year Boxing Day (December 26th) falls on a Wednesday. As per Section 3(2) 
of the General Regulation: 
 

where Wednesday is a statutory holiday, the Board shall set the 
maximum wholesale and retail prices to take effect the following Friday.  

 
Accordingly, new maximum prices for the pricing period Dec 27/07 – Jan 
2/08 will come into effect on Friday December 28th. Wholesalers will receive 
notice of new maximum prices the day prior. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Board offices at (506) 658-2504. 


